
December the First 
Nineteen Hundred and Sixty One

Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc., 
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein,
79 Chestnut Street,
Boston 8, Massachusetts.

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

You will recall, I am sure, the pieces which we 
selected (some of the spoons were excluded for the time 
being), and that I asked you to review the matter and to 
let me know the very best proposition you were prepared 
to submit to me. I will be grateful to hear from you as 
some of the pieces I would wish to have by the latter 
part of next week.

I am,

Sincerely yours,
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